
Air Quality Assessment 
 
Proposed new house and associated works, at Sunnyside, Amber Hill Boston PE20 3RQ 

 
 
Introduction 
 
The proposed new development is not in an area of Air Quality Management. 
 
 
Proposals 
 
Our development comprises of a single house and associated works.  All will be built to current 
Building Regulations Standards.  Recent changes to NOx emissions took place in September 2018.  
All our proposed boilers will be compliant to these standards. 
 
Landscaping to the scheme is also provided to assist absorbing any possible pollutants. 
 
 
Construction 
 
Details on this can be covered by any Planning Condition. 
 
Method statements can be provided at that stage. 
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